From: Anna Maria Iriarte I._

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 5:33 PM
To:
Subject: Work to Tree

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to STRONGLY OBJECT against the proposed work on the Tree FRONT GARDEN
1x Twine-stemmed Lime (T1) Fell to ground level.

This tree has a preservation order (objection from council 18th March 2018) as the tree is in
a conservation area.

The reasons for the proposed work are completely irrelevant and self serving (as a cost
saving exercise and cynical manoeuvre). The tree does not constitute a hazard (any more
than any tree in the conservation area).

As the only resident who actually looks out directly at the tree._

I /. oodchurch road for many years. | OBJECT TO THE TREE BEING FELLED
IN THE STRONGEST TERMS.

The tree contributes substantially to the environment, the bird life of the area and the
general ambiance of the road.

I note that Camden Council in 11th March 2018 agreed with me in objecting to a previous
proposal.

Proper maintenance of the footpath simply requires regular sweeping and general upkeep.
Indeed There are no leaves in winter from this Decidous tree (in case this is not in the
curriculum). Proper care of this tree is by no means onerous and perhaps the proposers
could divert some of the profits from their business to this meaningful activity. Trees are
beneficial to the education of young people and brutally chopping them down for the sake
of saving money ( on a feeble pretext) sends a very poor message about ethical values.

Yours faithfully



